
 

 

 

 

 

11th October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

GCSE Prize-giving Ceremony 

 

You are invited to attend our GCSE Prize-giving Ceremony in the school Assembly 

Hall on Wednesday 25th October 2023 10 –12 noon. 

 

GCSE Level certificates, Subject and Top Achiever awards, Perpetual Trophies for 

specific categories and individual Pastoral Awards will be presented.  

 

All recipients of individual awards will be informed in advance.  

 

I would be grateful if you could confirm your attendance by completing the form below 

by Monday 16th October 2023 at 3.30pm. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Susan Cullinan 

Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

https://forms.office.com/e/46zBSbAqnd 
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